
 

 
Dear Students, Dear Colleagues, 
tonight we will not provide operating instructions on classrooms management or 
information on security procedures. 
 
Tonight I would like to thank all those who have worked hard to enable the start of the 
semester tomorrow.  
 
Let me thank the Professors who have studied new technologies and will start the lessons 
tomorrow. 
  
Let me thank you, students, who decided to be close to Politecnico. 
Thank you all. Tomorrow we will be excited and a little fearful. But we will all be together. 
 
Best regards 
 
Ferruccio Resta 
Rector of Politecnico di Milano 


